
Attention Employers
Re: New York State Wage Order

for Farm Workers

In addition to the State and Federal postings on CPC’s All-On-One poster, employers in 
the agricultural industry in the State of New York are required to post the Minimum Wage 
Order for Farm Workers.

For information or assistance, please contact any of the division of Labor Standards 
Offices:

Albany	 (518) 457-2730	 Binghamton	 (607) 721-8014
Buffalo	 (716) 847-7141	 Garden City	 (516) 794-8195
New York City	 (212) 775-3880	 Rochester	 (585) 258-4550
Syracuse	 (315) 428-4057	 White Plains	 (914) 997-9521


